
 

 

 

TCS/GEN/068/2022-23 Date: 07-07-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: COURAGE – شجاعة 

SUBJECT: STORY & LETTER WRITING COMPETITION 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 

“Art of writing is the art of discovering what you believe.” 
 
 

The Central School joins hands with Oxford University Press and RGS Guilford (Dubai) in promoting the 

writing skill with their short story and letter writing competitions. Here we have a wonderful 

opportunity for our students to exhibit his/her creative writing skill and hoping for their active 

participation. 

 

The Short Story Writing Competition and RGS Guildford Dubai Children’s Letter Writing Competition are 

now open, and we are so excited to receive your submissions! 

 
Below are the details for your better understanding: 

 

 The inspiration for 2023 is “Old Friends”. We can’t wait to see how your students will interpret this 
in their stories and letters! 

 The deadline to submit the letter is 5th December 2022. 

 The deadline to submit the story is 24th October 2022. 

 To register and know more about the competitions, Click Here 
 

If you   have   any   queries   regarding   the   competition,   please   email   Aira   Jane   Anupol   at 

aira.anupol@emirateslitfest.com or competitions@emirateslitfest.com 
 

  Regards, 

 

Seema Umar 

Vice Principal. 
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